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            7th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents/ carers 
 
As you will all be aware Bunbury Village Day is taking place on Saturday 17th June. Once again as a school 
we will be supporting this community event. This year the parade will start at Heath Villa, School Lane 
(signposted on the day).  
 
As a school, we are asking if you would be able to support us and the Village Day in the following ways: 
 
Bunbury PTA stall 
To raise money for school our PTA will be organising a stall at the Village day event. The stall will be selling 
space themed toys, cookies, raffle and lucky space dips. All proceeds will go back to school funds to 
support more exciting opportunities for your children. 

 
Parade 
We are also taking part in the parade which will begin at Heath Villa, School Lane. I will be walking with 
the children but also ask if parents could accompany their children/child also. For those joining in the 
parade we are suggesting a Space themed costume – let’s see how creative you can be. Our year 6 
children will once again be participating in an art workshop prior to the event to provide artwork to carry in 
the procession. Could all of you who wish to take part in the parade with the school please gather at 
Heath Villa by 12 noon and report to Mrs Badger. 
 
Space Games 
We will also be taking part in the mini Space games on the day. I will once again be leading a team of 4 
children in a series of events. We will be choosing 1 child from year 3, year 4, year 5 and year 6 to form the 
team and parents will be notified by the end of this week as to the chosen pupils from each class.  

 
We are as always looking forward to a family fun filled afternoon at Bunbury Village Day and hope that you 
can support both the school and the event in some way. 
 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 

 

 
Nic Badger 
School Principal 
Executive Headteacher for RCSAT  
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